
 

  

New Traffic Patterns Scheduled for Route 50 Starting on Sunday 

On or about October 6th through 8th, there will be several shifts in the traffic patterns for 

Eastbound and Westbound Route 50 traffic between Plesasant Valley Road in Loudoun County 

and Avion Parkway.  

 Westbound Route 50 traffic will be shifted to the right between Avion Parkway and 

Stonecroft Boulevard. 

 Eastbound Route 50 traffic will be shifted to the left from Stonecroft Boulevard to 

Westfax Drive.  This traffic switch will also include the permanent closing of the left turn 

movement from Westfax Drive to Westbound Route 50 and the permanent closing of the 

left turn movement from Westbound Route 50 to Westfax Drive. 

 Westbound Route 50 traffic will be shifted to the left between Stonecroft Boulevard and 

Pleasant Valley Road in Loudoun County so that the traffic can be be placed onto the 

new Cub Run Bridge. 

The necessary work to complete the traffic shifts will be done at night starting at 5:00pm on 

Sunday night; and 7:00pm on Monday and Tuesday nights utilizing temporary lane 

closures.  Delays are anticipated during these operations and it is recommended to utilize 

alternate routes.  The temporary lane closures will be picked up by 5:00am every morning.  

For more information on the Route 50 Widening Project, click here. 
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